
As a recently retired teacher/counselor working in alternative educational settings for 35 years, I have 
experienced first hand the horror of the easy access and availability of drugs that are harming our young 
people, and destroying or eliminating their futures. 
Taylors Law would be a critical step in the right direction in order to help get drug dealers off the street 
who are providing easy access to drugs to as young as middle school children. 
Drugs are ruining young peoples lives and creating the destruction of families.  
Furthermore, I currently have a nephew who is suffering from the illness of addiction when he had all 
the support and love you could imagine.  
We cannot continue to stay complacent in the war against drugs. We have to start somewhere. Taylors 
Law is a starting point on which to build. 
 Please understand ALL kids, REGARDLESS of race, family income, family supports, sports and every 
other protective factor cannot shield the temptation to become involved in drugs. 
There is no stereotype to a drug user, but we have to put an end to the easy access that drug dealers are 
using to lure our vulnerable young people on a road to death and destruction.  
Please feel free to contact me at anytime. 
I am more than happy to help in any way I can to reduce the amount of drugs that are on our streets. 
 
Lisa Weatheroy M.S., 
Retired Counselor/Teacher 
(503) 572-9879 
 


